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16 June 2022 
 
Dear parents and guardians 
 

Warm weather – Friday 17 June 
 
 
The Met Office have predicted temperatures tomorrow of around 30⁰C for Hucknall.  Therefore, on Friday, 
we have taken the decision to allow all National Academy students to attend school without their blazer or 
tie.  Students may also have their top button undone, but will still be expected to look smart. 
 
Our full uniform policy will apply again from Monday, as usual. 
 
I strongly advise that you make sure your child brings water with them on Friday, and applies sunscreen at 
home before leaving for school. 
 
Kindest regards 
 

 
 
Mr M Brailsford 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 


